
Kingswood United Methodist Church Celebrates 50th Anniversary  !
Fifty years ago in 1964, courageous men and women saw a vision for a new church in 
the Buffalo Grove/Wheeling area.  To commemorate, Kingswood Church is celebrating 
its 50th Anniversary of ministry and mission in 2014!  Our theme is “Changing Lives for 
50 Years” and we will be celebrating our dynamic history all year long.   Here are 
some upcoming events  . . . !
Bishop Sally Dyck will be preaching in both services 9:00am and 10:30am on Sunday, 
April 6, 2014.  A breakfast and brunch will be served all morning. !
An Anniversary Banquet and Celebration at Chevy Chase Country Club is scheduled for 
Saturday, April 12, 2014 at 7:00pm.  Reservations are required. !
On Sunday, April 13, 2014, the congregation will have one Anniversary Celebration 
Service at 10:00am in Sanctuary.  A reception will follow worship in the Activity 
Center. !
Kingswood UMC is located at 401 W. Dundee Rd. in Buffalo Grove, IL.  For more 
information call the office at 847-398-0770 or visit www.kingswoodumc.com. !
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